To: acwchan@fehd.gov.hk
Date: 14/1/2015 17:33
Subject: Today's meeting

Dear Dr. chan
Sorry I had to leave early due to another prefixed appointment.

I think for babies, ({ 458 ) I tend to agree in using stricter regulations.
Also breast feeding should really be encouraged. Therefore I will go for

T AT for BRSAAC T TLAYEEEAERTE - babies should be well protected since

they cannot express their own discomforts.

For B KBRFE M SNEEHAC A EEL also go for AP AEEF and I think the World
Health's declaration should be a good guide line. But for {EEFETEIVHEMATH
BEEETH, I think can be allowed especially if the &M EEY72014 already is

regulating. The same reason applies to BR4Zh5i&YHIEREETE -

I hope these comments are ok

Thank you for inviting me to the meeting today.




